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An interim short-term agreement is necessary due to both the short amount of

time between the closeout of the original contract and because of the condition

of the Fac ty at closeout. Without assurances that certain items will be repaired

an brought to generally acceptable standards, the potential new operator was

hesitant to agree to operate the Facility and take responsibility for the equipment
the Facility.

There are numerous unbudgeted contract closeout expenses to repair damage
and bring the facility back up to an acceptable standard in order to award the
contract to the : :ond-place bidder. The total cost of these impacts is still being
assessed but is currently estimated at $375,000.

In summary, the Solid Waste Department is requesting a general fund transfer of
$375,000 to cover the following:

e Funds to support the O&M confract for the Solid Waste Homer Transfer
Facility for the remainder of FY2022

e Week to Week O&M thru September 10, 2021

e Repair damage to Facilities estimate thru September 10, 2021

e Anfticipated repairs to bring older equipment to serviceable levels

This ordinance appropriates $375,000 from the General Fund fund balance fo be
transferred to the Solid Waste operating fund to support both the FY2022
operations and maintenance contfract and needed repairs for the Homer Solid
Waste facility.

Your consideration of this ordinance is appreciated.
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